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RUTLAND TOWN SELECT BOARD COMMITTEE MEETING 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 

Wednesday May 1st, 2024 

The Personnel Committee of the Rutland Town Select Board met at 4:45 PM on Wednesday May 1st, 
2024, at the Municipal Town Hall. Present was Select Board Chair Mary Ashcroft and Select Board 
Member Matt Getty. 

The Committee met to review the working draft of the personnel policy. Discussed the draft and 
additional changes.  

No action was taken, and no recommendations to the full Board were suggested. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:47 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Bill Sweet 


